
 

                                                                                                                         
     

 

   

  

 

PROJECT OUTREACH MEETING INVITATION 

 
Please Join Us…. 
  

Date:     Wednesday, September 20th  

               anytime between 3:30 PM – 5:00 PM                                      
  

Location:           Woodstock Street, Hartford 

                           (At the corner of Woodstock St. and Colton St.) 
 

Contact:    Jeremy Galeota, Project Manager 

     (860) 278-7850 Ext. 3741 

 

     Mandisa Walker, Outreach Liaison 

                          (860) 797-0370 
  

                                  

            Meetings may get cancelled or rescheduled due to inclement weather.  
 

  

  

   

Sewer Separation Project and Sewer Backup Prevention 

 

Woodstock Street, Hartford  

 
The MDC and their contractor, Coastline Construction, will be starting work in your 

neighborhood this fall.  We invite you to stop by and visit us on September 20th to 

meet members of the project team, learn about the work planned and take 

advantage of FREE services that will be offered to protect your property from 

sewer backups. 

MDC Staff will be available to discuss the planned work and answer your questions. 

Our goal is to keep you informed and work with you throughout the construction 

process. We want you to understand the improvements we will be making in your 

street and to your home.  Your participation and cooperation will allow us to stay on 

schedule and minimize disruption to your daily activities. 

We hope to see you there! 

If you are unable to attend, please contact your neighborhood Outreach Liaison 

for more information. 

  

  

 


